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PLANNING BOARD
Minutes of February 5, 2014

ATTENDEES: Arnie Rosenblatt, Sally Wilkins, Michael Dell Orfano, John D’Angelo, Clifford Harris,
Richard Hart, Marylin Peterman, Sarah Marchant-Community Development Director

9:30 am S. Marchant called Arnie Rosenblatt to discuss the possibility of having to postpone the 2/5/14
Planning Board meeting due to the snowstorm. A. Rosenblatt determined the snow storm appears
substantial and as the only order of business is to accept a withdrawal of the application it would be
best to postpone the meeting to the next regularly scheduled meeting on 2/19/14 at 7:30 pm at Town
Hall.

S. Marchant emailed each Board member about the potential postponement. S. Wilkins made a
motion via email to postpone the 2/5/14 meeting until 2/19/14 at 7:30 pm in the Town Hall. John
D’Angelo seconded the motion. Seven voted in favor of the motion. None were opposed. The meeting

was postponed.

Staff notified the applicants, posted notice to Channel 9 news, the Town’s website, Amherst Patch and
Amherst Today that the meeting had been rescheduled to 2/19/14 at 7:30pm in Town Hall.

The PB meeting agenda was updated online and at the Library to reflect the postponement until
2/19/14 at 7:30pm.

Minutes approved as amended on February 19, 2014.
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